Selectmen's Minutes, Monday, March 14, 1983

Present: Leslie MacNeil, chairman, John Jones and Betty Shaw, secretary. Selectmen met at 7:30, signed checks, sign permit, abatement, and letter.

Harvey Goodwin was sworn in as a member of the Planning Board.

Brian Brown gave his report on police department activities.

George Cole, road agent spoke to the selectmen about the purchase of the new truck. Les will check with GMC dealers in Manchester as well as call the dealers who wave submitted estimates before a final decision is made.

Twila Tenney asked how the library bills will be paid. It was decided to have the payments out of the general account.

Last weeks minutes were accepted.

No appointments.

Request was made to have walk lines put on the road at North Main St. and Rt. 31: Rte. 31 is a Federal Road and the town can not do anything to it. Suggested a call be placed to Highway Safety.

bs